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WOODS ON A MISSION

Missionary Pastors in Cayman Brac

Opportunities

Men’s Meeting

Minister’s Conference

The Woods were privileged to attend this year’s Minister’s
Conference. David and Zenia enjoyed visiting with family and
friends they had not seen for a long time. Joseph and Noah
enjoyed making new friends and eating ice cream for both lunch
and dinner! The boys also enjoyed going to St. Louis Zoo on
Saturday after the conference had ended.

While this short trip ended up being a very busy time, the
messages on “"Hope for the
Hopeless” were an
encouragement to our spirits!
Please pray for us, that we may
renew our hope in Christ and
then share this hope with
Cayman Brac.
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